




Fun Facts! 



 

 

 

              Year 1  Larissa DiBlasio 

  Year 2   Jessica Skilton 

  Year 3  Hayden Yilmaz 

  Year 4   Imogen Hilton 

  Year 5  Elsie Perrin 

  Year 6  Harry Fitchett 



 

• We posted a letter to TREAT, asking 

them if we could visit to ask  questions 

about their safety  procedures.  

• We carried out a safety check on the 

playground—we filled in holes and 

have organised somebody to mend the 

pebble garden.  

• We have added information to our 

school website.  

• We hosted 3 assemblies to tell all of 

the other children what we have been 

doing.  

• Safety Squad checked out the safety at 

Kingswood! Thank you to Imogen (Y4 

safety squad and Sophie—guest mem-

ber!) 

• To get other children to help us. 

We have ordered extra gilets for 

guest members! 

• To inform parents about online 

safety. 



 

The fun was endless! SO many rain-
bow values were shown. Year 4 have 
made us proud!  





Crumpet pizzas 

Yoghurt bites 



No bake cookie bites 





 

 
Year 4 won the champions league, the 
first time the school has ever won this. 
Fantastic news! 



Last Thursday, staff went 
on a ‘Walk and talk’ in aid 
of Ukraine. They showed 
resilience by battling the 
winds.  

Year 1 have been busy being Beebots in their 
 computing lessons.  The children had great 
fun in directing their Beebots around the 
playground. They have also been learning 
about capacity and volume in their maths 
lessons. They had a great time measuring the 
capacity of water outside.  

Year 6 have been displaying 
their cooking skills whilst being 
a great team. Looks tasty!  



 

 

This term, one of our parents told Maple Room staff that their child mimics 
their teacher when they talk to their new puppy. They say things like  "I 
like how you're sitting, you make good choices, and, come on little pickle, 
in you come!" This has made everyone smile. 





Trolley collections, reaching out to Ukraine 
during a time of uncertainty and crisis. These 
children really have demonstrated nurturing 
values.  

Sun Set club  have been creating some rain-
bow magic by planting rainbow seeds. 
Their creativity is admirable.  



 

 

Next issue is out in June 


